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 Everyone expressed appreciation for holding the meeting to provide a further review of the revised 
mission statement.  Dr. Kevin Rose initiated the meeting with a few opening remarks and thanked those 
present for their attendance.  He  reminded everyone that all faculty members who volunteered to 
participate in the review were invited to the meeting, and he hor3.6 ( ).5 (i)1 


